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Hello Everyone! 
 
Welcome to the March edition of the Portobello Massage Newsletter!  They say that if March 
comes in like a lion, it will leave like a lamb.  It has certainly come in like a lion - a rather snowy, 
blowy lion.  I hope you’re all safe and warm at home. 
 
Reviews 
"Oooh, that was a proper massage!" 
"Thank you for taking the time to listen to me.  You gave me exactly the massage I needed." 
"I can’t believe how much better I feel!" 
 
Positive Thoughts 
"March on. Do not tarry.  To go forward is to move toward perfection.  March on, and fear not the 
thorns, or the sharp stones on life's path." - Khalil Gibran 
"It does not matter how slowly you go as long as you do not stop.” - Confucius 
"If you want to conquer fear, don't sit home and think about it.  Go out and get busy.” - Dale 
Carnegie 
 
Groan-worthy Jokes 
What do lawyers wear to court? 
Lawsuits. 
 
What kind of snakes are found on cars? 
Windscreen vipers. 
 
What happens to an illegally parked frog? 
It gets toad. 
 
Mathematics. 
Learning you can count on. 
 
Where do sheep go on holiday? 
Baaaahamas. 
 
Thanks Stewart! 
 
I’m looking forward to seeing you soon for a massage! 
 
Warm wishes, 
Annie 
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